
School District 67 and 

Penticton & District Community Resources Society  

are pleased to announce the Grand Opening of the  

Okanagan Skaha Early Years Centre 
 

Friday, November 18, 2016 from 10:00 am—12 noon  

Queen’s Park Elementary, 330 Power Street, Penticton, BC  

 

10:15 am—Welcome to the Okanagan Territory 

Queens Park Aboriginal Support Worker—Alison Reigh 

Opening Blessing—Adam Eneas 

Okanagan Drum Song—Anona Kampe, SD67 Cultural Coordinator 
 

10:30 am—Honoring our Partnerships  

Linda Van Alphen, Chair, Board of Education, School District 67  

Wendy Hyer, Superintendent of SD67 

Tanya Behardien Executive Director, PDCRS  

Patricia Tribe, Success By Six  

Eileen Muzzin, Okanagan Skaha Early Years Facilitator  

 

11:00 am—Celebratory Cake! 

Meet & greet with partners and new Early Years Facilitator!   

Come join us and learn more about this new resource for families!  

For more information, contact the Okanagan Skaha Early Years Facilitator  

Eileen Muzzin at 250-488-1788 or  

Wendy Kenward, PDCRS Community Development Team Leader at 250-492-5814 


